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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  James L. Gillis Jr., City Manager 

From:  Becky Witte, Deputy City Clerk 

Re: Consideration of approving the appointment of Katheryn Meagher as the 
alternate to the River to Sea TPO (R2CTPO) Bicycle / Pedestrian Advisory 
Committee. 

Date: August 29, 2023 

 

Christy Gillis has served as the City’s representative for the River to Sea Transportation 
Planning Organization (R2CTPO) Bicycle / Pedestrian Advisory Committee since 2016.  She 
continues to serve this committee which meets on the second Wednesday of the month and 
is coordinated through the R2CTPO.  Katheryn Meagher who was recently appointed (June, 
2023) as the City’s River to Sea Transportation Planning Organization (R2CTPO) Citizens’ 
Advisory Committee (CAC) representative has offered to act as the alternate for this 
committee.   

Staff recommends the Council approve the appointment of Katheryn Meagher as the 
alternate to the River to Sea TPO (R2CTPO) Bicycle / Pedestrian Advisory Committee. 

 

 


